
Dear Members,
Given the fast-moving changes in protocol regarding the ongoing COVID-19 situation, and the need to 
support social distancing, we have made the difficult decision to temporarily suspend the operation 
of The Thoreau Club effective Tuesday, March 17th at 6 PM.  

Membership dues will be frozen at no charge. 

Your April dues will not be billed. You do not have to contact us to initiate this. 

We also recognize that customers have paid for dues and programs applicable to the period when 
we will not be operational.  We will work diligently to sort out these obligations especially since we 
have no way of knowing when Thoreau will resume operation and whether programs will be delayed 
or cancelled.  We are committed to treating our customers fairly, and it is going to take time and the 
project will certainly not be completed until after we reopen.
We are working diligently to find solutions to helping our valued members stay healthy during this 
time. We passionately believe that exercise and good nutrition offer a health advantage during any 
time of illness or stress so we hope to bring you some virtual offerings as well as continued tips and 
tricks from our Fitness and Wellness teams. 

Thank you for your support during this time and please stay healthy.
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